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First of all, may I take this opportunity to congratulate Mrs Lisa 

Crook, who has taken up the post of Acting Deputy  

headteacher at St Gregory’s with immediate effect. Mrs Crook 

has such a long association with St Gregory’s and her  

experience has already become invaluable.   

Following on from last weeks Ofsted monitoring visit, I wanted 

to let you know when you will hear more about the outcome. 

Monitoring visits have many similarities to full Inspections but 

we don’t change grades as a result and it is more of a  

developmental process to support the schools journey. We will 

receive a letter, towards the end of November, which will  

indicate the progress the school is making since the last  

Inspection in February 2022. We will of course forward this to 

you when it is available. 

Following this we have organised a Parents forum for Thursday 

8th December at 6pm- which will give you further information 

about the schools next steps and where we are, in connection 

to the Academy process, and provide an opportunity for you to 

ask questions and receive clarification. The Local Authority will 

be once again be in attendance. 

My Happy Mind:  reminder for children to wear odd socks on 

Monday 14th November 2022. 

Jacob Whalley 
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SPORTS, CLASS & OTHER NEWS  

               Attendance  Lateness 

Class 1           99.2%          2 

Class 2           96%             1 

Class 3          98.2%          3 

 

 

THIS WEEK CLASS TWO ARE THE 

“SUPADUPAS” 

 

Christmas Jumper Sale -Today! 50p - £2 each! 
 
Children in Need - Friday 18th Nov.  Non-uniform -wear something 
spotty and bring £1 for Children in Need. 
 
St Andrew’s Day -Due to the panto trip, we will celebrate St Andrews 
day on Friday 2nd Dec.  Wear something blue and bring a bottle or 
gift for the Xmas tombola. 
 
Christmas Raffle - we’ll be holding a joint raffle fundraiser with church 
again this year and would be very grateful for any prize donations 
asap! 
 
Easy fundraising - Don’t forget to use the app for online Christmas 
shopping.  There is also a reminder you can download for your phone 
now as well, so you never miss a chance for a donation.  

 

 

 

We have been learning the letter diagraph ‘SS’ in  

phonics.  Today we are writing words with SS and S in 

and when we use each one. One S at the beginning of a 

word and SS is used sometimes in the middle but always 

at the end of a word. 

We are learning about Owls in literacy and we are 

writing stories about them. 

By Roman B & Emelia F 

 

 

 

In literacy we have been writing sentences using 

modal verbs about our book Leon and the place 

between. 

In maths we are learning about common multi-

ples. 

In computing we were making messages to send 

to another class table representing the router and 

switch and all the messages you send and how it 

connects.  We gave messages to each other using 

Daniel as the router and switch. 

By Jack B & Alex C 

 

 

 

This week we have been learning about Alexander the Great in 

our Ancient Greece topic and we made a big poster and fact file of 

him in our books. 

In literacy we are writing sentences with modal verbs about our 

book Can we save the Tiger. 

In maths we are learning fractions. 

By Tom C & Edward C 


